
SUMMER 2018 WEEK 13 

WB: Monday 16th July 2018 

 

House Points 
 

Congratulations to Am-

ber for winning the End 

of Term House Award as 

well as the  

Intrahouse Sports Cup 

Your Weekly 

2-11 CONSULTATION 

Thank you to those who came along to the meeting this week. Further information will be sent 

out early next week for those that were unable to attend. 

SCHOOL MEALS AND PUPIL PREMIUM 

A reminder that  all Infant children (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) are eligible for universal free 

school meals.  We hope that your Early Years children and those moving on to the  

Juniors in September will continue to take up our freshly prepared meals.  The cost is still £2.30 

per meal for these. 

We would also encourage eligible families to apply for Pupil Premium.  If awarded, this would 

provide free school meals for Junior age children, and also enable us to offer reductions in costs 

of school trips/clubs etc.  It is really worth applying, even if your child currently gets Infant fee 

meals. 

DCC have asked us to give the link to a source of cheaper/free food that families eligible for free 

school meals who are finding things difficult during the Summer holidays.  Further  

details can be found at http://www.devonhealthandwellbeing.org.uk/library/schools/food-poverty-

and-schools/free-or-low-cost-food-during-summer-holidays-2018. 

‘WALK ON THE WILD SIDE’ SUMMER CLUB 

Booking for the summer club should be made direct with Penny Lawson (see overleaf). 

PARKING 

Due to the limited parking available within the village car park and the surrounding roads, we ask 

if you would please be considerate to other road users and ensuring to give cars the access to 

drive in and out of their parking space.  

GLOW IN THE PARK FUN RUN 

Please see the attached letter from Clare Cooke (Bish Nym parent and Vice Chair of  

Governors) inviting people to join her in the 5K fun run being held at Westpoint in November.  

The entry fee is an ‘early bird’ offer, hence the short timescale.  Please consider getting  

involved as it sounds like a fun way to raise some funds.  Reply slips and joining fees can be left 

in the Bishops Nympton office if that is easier for you. 

 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 

These are subject to change, so please keep checking 

July 

Mon 23rd   Whole School and Pre-School Sports day at 9.30am start. Pre-  

   School first and then whole school following a short break. 

Tues 24th  Leavers Event 2.00pm 

Wed 25th   LAST DAY OF TERM 

September 2018 

Mon 3rd       Non Pupil day 

Tue 4th                  Non pupil day 

Wed 5th         Children return to school 

Website:  www.bishopsnympton-primary.devon.sch.uk    Email: bishopsnympton@exmoorlink.org   School Blog: 

www.bishopsnympton.edublogs.org 

Leavers’ Assembly 

Wed 24th July, 2.00pm 

We look forward to welcoming all families to this lovely end of year event when we say 

‘goodbye’ to those leaving the school. 

 

SCHOOL  ACCOUNTS 

Please can everyone  make sure 

their  school  accounts are 

brought up to date?  This is par-

ticularly important for families 

of Year 6 children, but we do 

need to make sure our accounts 

are cleared at the end of term. 

Balances are available on the 

SchoolPay system or do check 

with the office.  Thankyou. 

 

Weekly Achievers  
 

Congratulations to all of 

children for performing 

the Lion King so very 

well.  

Awards for the children 

were awarded during  

today’s assembly 

  




